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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Protest Ban
Date: June-19-24 8:31:45 AM

From: HIEROPHANT SKYE > 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:19 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Protest Ban

To: 

City of Vaughan Council

From:  Christine G. Ebadi (Canadian Citizen)
Email: 
Address:   Barrie St., Thornton, Ontario, , Canada
Phone: 

I’m writing to urge the council not to continue with your efforts to further silence the pro-
Palestine and anti-genocide campaign. I urge you not to take further steps in
criminalizing voices for human rights. It is blatantly clear that the excuses made, under
the guise of, “no tolerance for hate in Vaughan”, or “vulnerable social structures”, and
“seek to intimidate residence” as stated by Mayor Steven Del Duca, are more ways to
mask the nationalism, and Islamophobia, systemically generated and perpetuated by
the Canadian government. I sincerely hope that the pro-Israeli lobby groups don’t have a
strong hold on the City of Vaughan’s decision-making process, because I assure you, the
truth will always surface, in time. We will dig until there are no surfaces left, unsolved. 

Sincerely,

Christine G. Ebadi
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